
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we progress through the school year, we would like to 

take a moment to remind everyone of our Student Conduct Policy. 

Key Points of the Conduct Policy: 

• Respect for peers and staff members. 

• Adherence to the school dress code. 

• Maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment. 

• Reporting any incidents of bullying or harassment. 

• Completing assignments and participating actively in classroom activities. 

We believe that by following these guidelines, we can maintain a positive and productive 

environment for all students. Please ensure that your child understands the importance of these 

rules. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


